
Saami Council requesting cancellation of plans for
geoengineering related test flights in Kiruna
March 16, 2021

The Saami Council has together with Swedish environmental organisations sent a letter to the Advisory Committee
of the Harvard-based SCoPEx geoengineering project. In the letter the Saami Council voices their strong concerns
and demands cancellation of the planned balloon test flight at the Swedish Space Corporation (Esrange) in Kiruna.

Read more:
https://www.saamicouncil.net/news-archive/open-letter-requesting-cancellation-of-plans-for-geoengineering
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